
 

Press Release from Stratford-upon-Avon Primary School 

 

Stratford-Upon-Avon Primary School are thrilled to be awarded the 

Premier League Primary Stars kit and equipment scheme. 

 

Stratford-Upon-Avon Primary School are thrilled to confirm they have been awarded a Premier League Primary Stars kit and equipment 

pack.  

Delivered by the Football Foundation, the Premier League Primary Stars Kit and Equipment Scheme gives teachers a range of equipment 

that can be used across different curriculum areas to get children active. The pack contains shirts, shorts and socks which will benefit the 

pupils in creating team spirit and pride when they play for their school. The teaching packs will inspire all children to learn and develop 

teacher’s creative planning.    

This is a curriculum-linked education programme open to primary schools in England and Wales that uses the widespread popularity of the 

Premier League and its clubs to inspire children to learn, be active and develop important life skills.  

Also available as part of the scheme is a free downloadable suite of resources for teachers across Key Stages 1 and 2 in English, Maths, PE 

and PSHE. The easy-to-use materials have been developed in partnership with education organisations including the National Literacy 

Trust and the PSHE Association as well as prominent professionals such as Mathematician Rachel Riley and children’s authors Cressida 

Cowell and Dan Freedman. The teaching packs use real life sport examples to put lessons into a relevant and engaging context for children.  

Richard Scudamore, Executive Chairman of the Premier League and Football Foundation Trustee, said: “Congratulations to Stratford-Upon-

Avon Primary on their successful application for a Premier League Primary Stars Kit and Equipment pack. We hope this kit, coupled with 

the free downloadable online resources, will help teachers harness the popularity of football to inspire primary school kids in everything 

from Maths and English to teamwork and sport.”  

Mrs Gill Humphriss, Head Teacher of Stratford-Upon-Avon Primary said: “We want to say thank you to the Premier League for gifting us 

the new sports kit and educational resources. The children are really excited about wearing the new kit and are enjoying competing and 

winning. The resources are excellent and have really contributed to our curriculum. We are a school who love sport and being able to use 

it to inspire pupils further is a real bonus. Thanks must also go to Mr Scarlett our PE lead who bid for this great resource and ensures sport 

is at the heart of each day.   

For more information contact:   

Mr Paul Scarlett on 01789 293201 or at admin2042@welearn365.com  

 


